
The City of McKenzie is seeking candidates interested in operating 

the baseball/softball concession stand at the McKenzie City Park.

• Bids for the concession stand operation will be accepted from the 

highest bidder.

• The successful candidate shall meet with Parks Director and must 

adhere to all food prep/sanitation guidelines set forth by the Health 

Inspector and receive a good rating.  

• All grilling/cooking must be done outdoors. Microwave, popcorn 

popper, and warmers may be used inside.

• Concession stand must be fully staffed and operate with a 

minimum of 2 windows open for all baseball and softball games 

with the exception of the opening day jamboree. 

• At the conclusion of ball season, all food/drink supplies shall be 

removed and interior of concession stand cleaned and keys returned.

• If you have questions please call Jennifer Waldrup at 731-352-2292 

or Billy Hollowell at 731-415-7887.

• Bids will be accepted until February 25, 2022.
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